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Year 6 SATs Parent Workshop and Secondary School Application Support – September 15th 9am - 10am

Dear parents/carers,

We have arranged a double workshop for year 6 parents and carers. The first part will cover the year 6 SATs (starting at 9am in the KS2 hall) and the second part will offer support in applying for your child’s secondary school (starting after the workshop).

The deadline for current year 6 pupils to submit secondary school applications is 31st October 2025. It is vital that you do not miss this deadline. This needs to be completed online on this Birmingham City Council link: Application Form
Many schools may have open sessions or evenings that you can attend to have a look around the school or instead hold virtual events throughout October. Please visit the schools' own website for further details. Individual school websites can also be found on this link: Secondary - Birmingham Schools | Birmingham City Council
If you are unable to access the internet at home or have any other issues completing the application, please join our team on Monday 15th September at 9.30am in the KS2 Hall and we will support you to complete the application. As your child attends a PACT school then they will be offered direct transfer to PA High if you make it your first choice school. Please look at the website below: 
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PA High School
Prince Albert High School are holding Open Events on 24th September 9-12am – please call school to book (0121 817 8952) and 25th September 4:30-7:30pm (no booking required)
Yours sincerely,



Mr J Aldred
Deputy Headteacher
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The Prince Albert Community Trust is a company limited by guarantee with no share capital, registered in England and Wales, company number 09718257.

Registered office: PACT, co Prince Albert High School. 115 Holford Drive, Perry Barr, Birmingham. B42 2TU.




